
 

 

 
 
 
Ref: HPY/LMc/Wellbeing Ambasador  

 
 
18th April 2023  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Wellbeing Ambassador  
 
We are delighted to let you know that your child has volunteered for the Wellbeing Ambassador role at 
school.  As part of this important student leadership role, they will attend Wellbeing Ambassador 
meetings to provide valuable student input into how we can support and promote pupil wellbeing 
throughout the school. There will also be opportunities to write for the school newsletter and take part 
in delivering assemblies to their peers as well as helping in whole school events such as Mental Health 
Week. 
 
In addition, we would like to provide them with a short positive mental health awareness session that 
will enable them promote mental health and wellbeing across the school, to engage with their peers 
and have the knowledge to signpost for further support.  This is not a replacement for any specialist 
support provided by school or external services. 

Should you have any queries regarding this, please contact Ms H Pywell or Mrs R Smith.   

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Ms H Pywell      Mr I Smith 
Biology & Psychology Teacher   Headteacher 
Mental Health Lead       
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Wellbeing Ambassador 
 

  
Student name: ………………………………………….  Form: …………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the mental health awareness session as part of their 
Wellbeing Ambassador role.  
 
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………….. Date: ………………………….. 
 
 


